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Tribunal Advisory Committee, 19 February 2018 
 
Action plan in response to Professional Standards Authority Performance 
Report 2017 
 
Introduction 
 
At the TAC meeting in November 2017, in Item 1.4 it was noted that PSA had recently 
published its performance review for the HCPC.  Some standards were not met.  The 
Council will be considering its action plan in December.  This will then come to a 
subsequent meeting of the [TAC] committee for discussion.    
 
Discussion 
 
The Executive have developed an initial action plan, addressing all of the key areas 
covered in the PSA Performance Review report.  This paper was discussed at Council 
in December. 
 
A link to the entire Council paper is available on the HCPC website at the following 
location: 
 
https://www.hcpc-uk.org/assets/documents/100055F9Enc05-
ProfessionalStandardsAuthorityPerformanceReview2016-2017.pdf 
 
Appendix C (page 26 of the document), sets out the broad activities being undertaken, 
having been approved in principle by Council. 
 
Since December, FTP operational team have been working with others in the 
organisation, to further develop this plan.  These developments, and progress against 
them, will be discussed at the Executive and Council in the coming months. 
 
TAC members are invited to review the appendix, and any clarifications on the initial 
plan will be provided in the meeting. 
 
Decision 
 
This paper is for information and discussion. 
 
Appendices 
 
None 
 
Date of paper 
 
09 February 2018  
 


